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Do you need a photo ID? 
 
The Nunatsiavut Government is working with the Government of 

Newfoundland and Labrador to ensure Beneficiaries of the Labrador Inuit 

Land Claims Agreement residing in each of the five Labrador Inuit 

communities are able to obtain an official photo identification card. 

 

Arrangements are being made to have staff from the Motor Vehicle 

Registration Division of the provincial Department of Digital Government and 

Service NL visit each community for the purpose of providing photo IDs to 

Beneficiaries. 

 

IDs are needed for all purposes for which proof of identification is required, 

including when travelling on a Canadian airline. 

 

Beneficiaries who do not have an official photo ID are asked to contact the 

following in your respective community:  

 

 

Community Contact Telephone 

Nain Mary Adelaide (709) 922-2942 

Hopedale Ethel Hunter (709) 933-3777 

Makkovik Carol Gear (709) 923-2365 

Postville Betty Vincent (709) 479-9880 

Rigolet Paula McLean-Sheppard (709) 947-3383 
 


